Bonnie Shunatona

From: Erica Edgington

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 3:16 PM

To: Bonnie Shunatona

Cc:

Subject: Ausable Riverview Resort/AuSable Fly & Tackle
Sensitivity: Confidential

The following is a message from Attorney William C. Shedd.:
Dear Mrs. Shunatona,

For the Planning Commission meeting set for September 27, 2018 to consider the
application for AuSable Riverview Resort and AuSable Fly & Tackle for a Planned Unit
Development project please be advised that the applicant withdraws the proposed glamping
sites and gasoline and propane sales systems from the proposal.

Please consider the remaining items on the proposal for approval.
Very truly yours,

William C. Shedd

Very truly yours,

Erica Edgington, Paralegal
Shedd-Frasier PLC

G-5121 Flushing Road
Flushing, Michigan 48433
Email: eedgington@sfglaw.net
Telephone: (810) 732-8500
Facsimile: (810) 732-8830

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of Shedd-Frasier PLC, are confidential, and are intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named recipient(s)
or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, please notify the sender at 810 732 8500
and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing or
copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those
of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. Finally, while Shedd-Frasier PLC, uses virus
protection, the recipient should check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The company accepts
no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.
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